
February 7, 2024 

Kathy Hunter, Acting Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Docket UE-231031 (Advice No. 2023-60) Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff 
Revision 

I strongly urge the support and timely passage of the above Tariff Revision. 

Solar Power has been shown to be a positive and popular trend in our State and we 
should support continued expansion. 

Thank you. 

Greg Williams 

6300 NE Early Dawn Ln 

Poulsbo, Washington 98370 
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